Lorena Perez-Diaz

From: Jody Weaver

Sent: Friday, July 14, 2023 11:36 AM
To: Lorena Perez-Diaz

Subject: RE: Workshop

Sure. Also If will try to write a memo, but if | run out of time — perhaps you can include this information — include an
agenda item to Discuss proposed donation to City Park for a small theatre arts stage and music park.

Will you Donate to JODY'S 65th BIRTHDAY DREAM?! Hello friends and family and all who, like me, love Port Lavaca and
the laughter of children! July is my birthday month and this year it’s a big one!! To celebrate 65 trips around the sun, will
you help me with my dream? | hope you’ve seen the progress being made on the United Way Born Learning Trail in City
Park (corner of Tilley St & Half League Rd) City of Port Lavaca and all the wonderful ART work. Well, | want to see
Theatre Arts and Music added to the trail! Will YOU please help me raise funds to construct a child size theatrical stage
and a small outdoor music park to the trail? I've included some photos of examples. If you would like to help me inspire
young children with the magic and wonder of theatre and music, It’s easy!! Please consider a generous Donation via
Something More Foundation, a local non-profit organization that loves the idea as much as | do. As a bonus, your gift is
tax deductible, so a win-win all around!! All donations to JODY’s 65th BIRTHDAY DREAM will go towards this project. You
can donate via PayPal tania@somethingmorefoundation.com; Venmo @somethingmorefoundation or snail mail to 106
S. Commerce St., Suite 4 Port Lavaca, TX 77979. Reference JODY'S 65TH BIRTHDAY DREAM with your donation. Thank
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All reactions:
18You, Janet Weaver, Gayle Wagner and 15 others

From: Lorena Perez-Diaz <ldiaz@portlavaca.org>
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2023 11:20 AM




